Upland Primary School

'Working Together, Learning Together, Achieving Together'

26th March 2018



Church Road
Bexleyheath DA7 4DG

Email:

<u>admin@upland.bexley.sch.uk</u>

Website

www.upland.bexley.sch.uk

Headteacher

Mrs B McKenzie

BA Hons, PGCE

Dear Parent/Carer

In order for us to support all of our pupils with their health, wellbeing and dietary needs, we are writing to you to request some information from you.

Your child has a dietary requirement logged in our system and our school caterers have requested medical confirmation of this requirement. This is simply to ensure that no child at Upland is given anything to eat by the kitchen staff that they shouldn't be given.

If your child does have a specific medical condition resulting in them being unable to eat certain types of food, then medical confirmation from a GP or healthcare professional needs to be provided to the school.

Please indicate on form below any dietary requirements your child may have and the medical confirmation that you are able to provide. We will need this slip returned to the school office with the medical evidence so we are able to copy it for our records. Please note that if no medical evidence is provided then any current dietary needs for your child will be removed from our system.

Kind regards	
Miss C Smiles	
Assistant Headteacher	
Dietary requirements confirmation slip:	
Pupil Name	Class
Dietary need:	
No nuts	
No Egg	
No Banana	
No dairy	
No gluten	
Medical evidence provided & attached:	
C: 1	_











